
Committee Assignments - C4  Z

COMMISSION MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Commission  
FROM: Commissioner Steven Meiner  
DATE: October  26, 2022
 

SUBJECT: REFERRAL TO THE PUBLIC SAFETY AND NEIGHBORHOOD QUALITY OF LIFE COMMITTEE TO DISCUSS TREE
LIGHTING ENHANCEMENTS IN CERTAIN STRATEGIC AREAS OF SOUTH BEACH, SIMILAR TO SUCCESSFUL
TREE LIGHTING ENHANCEMENTS IN OTHER AREAS OF THE CITY, SUCH AS 41ST STREET AND 71ST STREET.

ANALYSIS
Over the past several months, I have been working closely with the Publics Works Department and various stakeholders in South Beach
regarding options for additional tree lighting enhancements in strategic areas of South Beach, similar to the tree lighting enhancements
successfully implemented in other high traffic corridors of the City along  41st  Street  and  71st  Street, initiatives I brought approved by our
Commission. These efforts have not only served to beautify the surrounding area, but have also served to improve pedestrian safety.
 
 Please place on the October 26, 2022 agenda a referral to the Public Safety and Neighborhood Quality of Life Committee to discuss this item,
and the various proposals and initiatives that have been identified as part of the discussions with stakeholders.  

SUPPORTING SURVEY DATA
N/A

FINANCIAL INFORMATION
N/A

Is this a "Residents Right to
Know" item, pursuant to
City Code Section 2-14?

  Does this item utilize G.O.
Bond Funds?

Yes   No  
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